
FARR Renosterberg Team did the almost impossible in small communities by reaching 250 

participants for International FASD Awareness Day. In Petrusville, they visited 100 

community members, in Phillipstown, another 100 people and in Keurtjiekloof, 50 people. 

Well done to Charlene Grobbelaar (Project Coordinator) and Community Workers Leonora 

Mouers, Bukiwe Williams, Monize Smeer and Priscilla Jonas for walking the extra mile! 

 

 

Community members of Petrusville with FARR Community Workers , Leonora Mouers on the 

left and Bukiwe Williams to her right. This outreach was also attended by Me Hildegard van 

Wyk from Scatec CLO in Petrusville (between the FARR Community Workers). 

 

 



 

Community members of Petrusville with FARR Community workers Leonora Mouers on the 

left and Bukiwe Williams on the right. 



 

Community members of Keurtjiekloof received the FASD Awareness message from Charlene 

Grobbelaar (Project Coordinator) on the left and Bukiwe Williams (CW) on the right. 



 



Monize Smeer (FARR CW) handing out FASD knots to personnel from Lukhanyisweni 

Primary school in Philipstown. 



 



Philipstown community members receiving the FASD awareness message from FARR 

Community Worker, Priscilla Jonas. 


